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This week in Nursery... 

We have been finding out about the celebration of Chinese New Year. The children 

listened to the story and found out about how people celebrate Chinese New Year. 

In maths we have been learning about ordinal numbers. We have been exploring 

the sound ‘t’ and thinking about items that begin with this sound.  

 
 

 

 

 

Next week in Nursery...  
We will be finding out about polar bears.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

 

We have some cases of head lice reported in nursery. Please can you ensure you 

check your child’s hair. There is information on the noticeboard or you can ask a 

member of staff if you need advice about this. 

 

Please ensure all items of clothing are labelled as this helps us to ensure the children 

have the correct items, this is particularly important for jump[ers and cardigans.   

 

 

 

Homework 

Please encourage your child to look for items in or around home that begin with ‘t’. 

Please help your child to draw and label a picture of an item they have seen on the 

sheet attached. We will talk about what they found next week in nursery. 

If your child has their blue homework book at home, please send it back to school. 

Thank you. 


